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Mail-In ballots are one of the clear advantages of living in Oregon! The convenience 

and effectiveness are why we have such a high voter turnout, and the logistics will 

only get smoother as time goes on. Originally from Texas, I saw serious cases of 

voter suppression and extended ballot lines making voting less accessible to the 

working class; let's not make that same mistake here.  


